
 
 
 

Dear parent or carer, 

Dental Survey of 5 year old children:  

We are letting parents and carers for 5 year old children at your child’s school know that this 

dental survey is taking place. The aim is to collect information about whether dental health 

is improving in this age group to help us understand the oral health needs of children on the 

Isle of Man. 

No treatment will be provided, just a quick look at your child's teeth. All children still need to 

visit their own dentist for regular check-ups. 

You might like to watch a short video which shows what happens at the survey:  

(Scan the QR code with your mobile phone for a link to the video) 

 

Please take the time to read the information sheet, which provides further information on 

the Dental Survey. A parent or carer will need to complete the consent form, if you wish for 

your child to participate. 

If you have any questions regarding the Dental Survey, please contact Manx Care 
(Community Dental Service): 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Patricia Newson 
Fieldwork Team, Community Dental Service 
 

 


